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June 24, 2024

Town of Montville

Planning and Zoning Commission

Attention; Mrs. Meredith Badalucca, Assistant Planner
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike

Uncasville, CT 06382

RE:  Pending Resubdivision Application of Pachaug Capital LLC
970 Old Colchester Road, Montville, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Badalucca:

Pursuant to authority granted in Section 8-7d of the Connecticut General Statutes, the
Applicant hereby grants the Town of Montville Planning and Zoning Commission an extension to
July 25,2024, to complete the public hearing with respect to the above referenced application. The
extension is granted due to the fact that the applicant received additional review comments from
the Town of Montville consulting engineers on this date at 4:01 p.m. The applicant will not be in
a position to address these comments and obtain further feedback with respect to the applicant’s
proposed resolution of the issues outlined in the review comments prior to the currently scheduled
continued public hearing on June 25, 2024.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

HBH/tlk
vk Pachaug Capital LL.C
Wentworth Civil Engineers
Bennett and Smilas Associates
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